Public Comment from Kimberly Glass for the 1/07/2021 SILC meeting.
This is an article regarding the new weight limits for power wheelchairs on American Airlines and the effects on travelers across the United States.
It was mentioned that Senator Tammy Duckworth of Illinois might be someone to approach to talk about this situation.

https://wheelchairtravel.org/american-airlines-policy-prohibits-power-wheelchairs-regional-jets/?fbclid=IwAR1rKBHdgTIve7G6W7IqlnpdZhLDuTV_4LbZhZ4X90cJ0hAkBGTlBnYpLiI
